
Report on Vigilance Awareness Week - 2018 at Brahmaputra Valley Fertilizer 
Corporation Limited (BVFCL). 

The Vigilance Awareness Week was observed in BVFCL, Namrup in compliance with CVC guidelines, from 
29th October 2018 to 3rd November 2018. Inaugural meeting of the Vigilance Awareness Week 2018 
held at Assembly Hall of Training Centre of BVFCL was presided over by CMD where Director(Finance) 
and Director (Production) were also present. The integrity Pledge was sworn in by all employees at 
11.00 AM on 29th October along with the nation.  Shri S.D.Singh, CMD and Shri S. Maheswari, Director 
(Finance) administered the Pledge in English and Hindi respectively. 

The messages received from the President of India and CVC along with the “Illustrative check points for 
various stages of public procurement” published by CVC were dissipated among the employees present 
in the meeting.  

Shri S.D.Singh, CMD in his message to employees for Vigilance Awareness Week emphasized the need of 
ethical practices to be followed in all our work. Both the directors and GM, DGMs and leaders of 
different Union expressed their views  and emphasized on transparency and accountability. 

The programme was coordinated by officers of Vigilance department. The banners and posters 
propagating the message on Vigilance Awareness-2018, Anti-corruption etc. were displayed at all prime 
locations of the Factory premises and Township.  

A slogan and essay writing competition in Hindi, Assamese & English on the subject of “Eradicate 
Corruption- Build a New India” was held among employees of BVFCL and  drawing competitions on Anti-
Corruption theme on the eve of Vigilance Awareness Week –2018 was also organized among the 
students of schools  and colleges of Namrup. 

A mass walk programme was also organized on 02.11.2018 at Gandhi Maidan of BVFCL as an outreach 
programme. It got an overwhelmed response from 52 organizations and almost all public body 
participated in the meeting. 

A Dealer’s orientation programme was organized in BVFCL Guest House on 1st November, 2018 where 
dealers, vendors and service providers were invited and during interactive session the area where 
improvement is required was highlighted and some of the grievance raised by the dealers was also 
addressed. 

 Shri A.K.Ghosh  called upon all employees in the concluding ceremony of the Vigilance Awareness Week 
2018 held on 3rd
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 November 2018 to work without fear or favour and keeping the interests of the 
company and the nation as the primary objectives. GM(Mktg) also addressed the gathering and many 
senior officers  and union leaders also shared their expectations & experiences. During the concluding 
session, prizes were distributed to the winners of various competition organized by Vigilance 
department among the employees as well as students of schools and colleges of Namrup. 


